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Greetings Lake Myra Families! 
 
School begins Monday, August 2nd! We cannot wait to see familiar and new faces.  
 
New incoming Kindergarten families will not find out who their child’s teacher is until Friday, August 6th 

after staggered entry. Your Kinder student will come only one day during the week of staggered entry. 
 
New Carpool Tags—All students who utilize carpool will receive a NEW carpool number and tag this year. 
If you have not yet picked up a new tag, they will be available in the carpool loop during arrival and 
dismissal. Look for the tent. 
 

Thank you to everyone who stopped by the PTA table and bought spirit wear, spirit sticks, or joined 
the PTA! PTA information sheets, spirit wear order forms, and reading calendars will all come home 
this week in Monday folders. Please return spirit wear order forms by August 31.   
 
PTA NEWs for YOU! 
Attention all Kindergarten Parents The PTA is hosting a 'tears and cheers' celebration after drop off 
on August 9. Stop on by and grab a snack, a drink, and tissues if need be! August 13 we are going to 
'stock the fridge' in the staff lounge to thank our awesome teachers for all their hard work! You can 
sign up at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044EADAE2AAAFE3-back1  Donations can be 
labeled 'pta' and dropped off at the front office. Thank you for your help!  
 
Family Fun Night at Pelican's Snowballs (Knightdale) is August 25, 4-9 pm. Come on over and 
support the PTA while enjoying a frosty treat. Part of each sale will go to support the LMES PTA.  
 
SAVE THE DATE—Fall Carnival at the Lake, November 5th, from 5-7:30 pm. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 
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